
From: Judy  
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 7:31 PM 
To: Martin, Jackie 
Subject: Sarnia Road Widening 
 
RE: widening of Sarnia Road between Sleightholme and Wonderland.  
  
Has consideration been given to the placement of LTC bus stops on either side of Sarnia Road  
just east of Castlegrove?  Currently pedestrians dash across Sarnia Road at significant risk to 
both themselves and drivers as they either try to access the bus stops or leave after 
disembarking the bus.  Widening will increase those risks if the bus stops remain where they are 
without the safety of traffic lights. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Judith A.S. Castle 
6 Brentwood Place 
London, On 


